7-B-18-RZcor-Williams

July 11, 2018



To MPC commissioners:

On July 12 you will hear a zoning change request for the 800 block of Hollywood Drive. This is in the heart of the Pond Gap community and is represented by the Pond Gap Area Neighborhood Association, Inc. Our group is chartered (since 2001) by the state of Tennessee. We hold meetings open to the public and those meetings are publicized.

It has come to our attention that two outside groups with no connection to Pond Gap (Forest Heights Homeowners Assn. and Bearden(Village) Council) have made comments to the change which they are free to do. However, they have shown no desire to communicate with the Pond Gap Neighborhood Assn. It is unfortunate they seem content to remain ignorant of the desires and concerns of Pond Gap.

We will have a representative at the 7/12 MPC meeting to comment on the change and gladly answer any questions you may have.

Myself

Thank you,

David Williams

President

Pond Gap Area

Neighborhood Assn. Inc

865-2561828

PO Box 10704

Knoxville, TN 37939